E.E.-.C.C.

MEETING NOTES
February 7™ 2001

President| Cheryl Baugh|called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m..
Secretary Gail Bauer read the minutes from last January's meeting.

A correction was noted: A cotton long sleeved shirt is required only at Hillclimb.
A clarification was noted: Of the 8 races this season we will count the best 6 for
year-end trophies. A competitor must run at least 6 races (2/3 of the series,
rounded up to the nearest whole race) to receive a year end trophy.

Treasurer Jm Mueller gave the treasurer's report.
Old Business

We discussed the fees that were mentioned as due for this coming season.
Autocross fees for the trophy series are as follows:

Members $15.00

Non members $20.00

|ceBreaker fees will be $5.00 higher, to help pay for special T-shirts.
Members $20.00

Non members $25.00

There are several options for paying. Y ou can pre-pay for the remainder of the
season as late as the 4" event, however once you pre-pay there are no refunds.

This racing season we can look forward to having 4-5 runs per event day, with the
exception of

IceBreaker where we may have 3 runs due to large attendance.

A reminder to dress warmly for Ice Breaker, as it is often chilly this time of year.

Tim Steck brought up point calculations, he passed out his proposed new system
for trophy point calculation for everyone to review. Tim explained the pros and
cons, comparing the prososed and existing systems. Cheryl asked if we could try it
out by running both systems in parallel for a while, just to see how this works.
After agreat deal of discussion, amajority of those present voted to retain the
current calculation system.

NEW BUSINESS

Tim Steck has been working hard on our website and would like to purchase a
piece of software to create feedback forms on the website. The cost of $99.00

dollars was approved.
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This Saturday at 9am we are installing the air conditioner in the timing trailer,
anyone who can help please be at Bill and Cheryl Baugh's: 25820 Butler Rd.
Junction City.

|CE BREAKER - MARCH 4™ 2001

Early tech and preregistration on Saturday, and regular tech and registration
Sunday were planned and volunteers were recruited.

Set up for the event will be on the March 3 starting at 3pm at the Coca Cola
Pant.

There will be aflyer party on February 15" at Jim's office at 6pm
Mueller,Yuva & Osterman
377 Pear| Street

We discussed generators. Pat Ezard was 99% sure that we could get afree 5.5 KW
generator from Monaco, but it would need some work, possibly only a new
carburetor. Arlie Cooper said we could buy a brand new one from Graingers, 4.5
KW, portable, pull start, 9.5 HP for $499.00 dollars. We talked about the cost of
repairing the one from Monaco vs. buying the new one. We decided to let Pat go
ahead, and asked Arlie to confirm availability.

Meeting was gourned at 8:34 p.m.



